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Important Notice: COVID-19

Dear client,
 
We would like to inform you that due to the outbreak of COVID-19 in Malta, we are currently not
accepting any meetings at our office or outside, whether you have been travelling in any effected
foreign country or not. This measure is being taken to safeguard everyone’s health.
 
We are happy to speak to you and discuss any matters with you via phone, email or video calls. If
you need any assistance from our office, please do not hesitate to contact your account manager
or call the office on +356 2704 0903.
 
This notice is valid until further updates.
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely, 
Dr Adrian Sciberras, FCCA, MIA, CPA, LL.B.(Hons)(Melit.), M. Adv (Melit.)
Chairman, Business Concept International plc
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